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Review Board to release its Report of Environmental Assessment 
and Reasons for Decision for the NICO Cobalt-Gold-Bismuth-Copper 
Project (NICO Project) proposed by Fortune Minerals Limited 

Yellowknife, NT. – The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review 

Board) will release its Report of Environmental Assessment and Reasons for Decision (the 

Report) for the NICO Project on January 25, 2013 after 4:00 pm (Mountain Standard Time). 

The Report sets out the Review Board’s findings on the significance of any impacts on the 

environment and any public concern. The document will outline whether, in the Review 

Board’s opinion, the development should proceed to regulatory process for licensing and 

permitting. 

 

The report will be available after 4:00 pm on January 25, 2013 on the Review Board’s 

website at http://reviewboard.ca 

 

  

and at the Review Board office: 

 

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 

#200 Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Ave 

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 

 

Media contact:   

April Taylor 

A/Head of Communications 

867-766-7051 or 

ataylor@reviewboard.ca 

reviewboard.ca 

 

Media Advisory 
January 24th 2013 
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